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Get the Latest Information on Railway Technologies 
Developed by Us without a Brake through “Railway 
Technology Avalanche”

interesting.  Whenever you are attracted by them, please do 
not hesitate to take prompt action in contacting the editor at 
www-admin@rtri.or.jp through e-mail.  He will expeditiously 
suggest to you on what you have inquiries on.  It is just his great 
pleasure to assist you in knowing us!

  As you know, “Railway Technology Avalanche” is nothing 
but your useful reference, which is all the time with you.  The 
goal of “Railway Technology Avalanche” is to let you know the 
details of our efforts in creating technologies to make railway 
operation as well as management much more easy and powerful.  
You must fi nd articles in “Railway Technology Avalanche” 

Pay Attention to the Papers 
from RTRI at WCRR2003!
Muramoto, Katsumi
Assistant Manager, International Affairs, Information & 
International Affairs Division

  So that you can briefl y be informed about the most attractive 
event in the fi eld of railway technology this year, allow me to 
give you my suggestion.  I am a worker attached to Railway 
Technical Research Institute (RTRI) currently in charge of the 
project on WCRR2003 (World Congress on Railway Research 
2003), which is to be held in Edinburgh, Scotland, UK September 
28 through October 1, 2003 as you may know.  For the meeting, 
22 papers submitted by RTRI were accepted including 10 oral 
and 12 poster presentations.  I am confi dent that all the papers 
prepared by authors of RTRI will defi nitely provide you with 
useful information containing widely-ranged themes on railway 
technologies.  We, therefore, hope you will fi nd time and pay 
kind attention to our papers to be presented during the meeting.  
Moreover, I am anticipating seeing you at the Japan Railways 
(JR) exhibition booth to be set up in the venue for the meeting all 
the time so as to give you current information on JR.  If you need 
any further assistance in getting yourself advised on JR, please 

let me know through e-mail at www-admin@rtri.or.jp or feel free 
to directly call on me at the booth.  I am really looking forward to 
being with you over there in Edinburgh!

Muramoto, Katsumi, Mr.
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  The editor will absolutely welcome all your inquiries on 
the article(s) published in “Railway Technology Avalanche.”  
Moreover, your information on where you certainly receive 
“Railway Technology Avalanche” including your name, title, 
as well as e-mail and regular-mail addresses will be helpful to 
the editor in successfully managing the handling for “Railway 

Technology Avalanche” to be with you without fail.
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      Deputy Manager, International Affairs
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